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Good morning,

Happy Friday.

Recipients of the 2022 Bill Hill Scholarship were announced last night at County Council. I've included
details below. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Have a wonderful weekend,

Tim

News Release
June 10, 2022

Dufferin County Awards 2022 Bill Hill Scholarships



Dufferin County announces the recipients of the 2022 Bill Hill scholarship. The program received 22
applications from six schools. Six students earned a one-time $2,500 scholarship.
 
“We received a wide range of submissions this year that truly showcased the diversity of Dufferin
County’s next generation of leaders and changemakers,” says John Creelman, Chair, General
Government Services Committee, Dufferin County and Mayor, Town of Mono. “Congratulations to
the recipients! We look forward to following their journeys and seeing the impact they’ll no doubt
have on our community and beyond.”
 
The 2022 Bill Hill Scholarship recipients are:

Paige Ethier, Shelburne – Skilled Trades & Training Program stream
Emily Smith, Orangeville – Business & Social Sciences stream
Islam Alhaj-Abed, Orangeville – Black or a Person of Colour stream
Julia Miller, Grand Valley – Science & Technology stream
Madelyn Crane, Orangeville – Agriculture & Environmental Services stream
Mars Gagawchuk, Shelburne – Arts stream

Introduced by former Warden Hill in 2015, the program recognizes students who pursue post-
secondary education and training in the areas of science and technology, business and social
sciences, agriculture and environmental studies, arts, and skilled trades. Two scholarships recognize
students who identify as Black, Indigenous, First Nations, Métis, Inuit, or Person of Colour.
 
Originally known as the Dufferin County Scholarship, it was renamed in 2019 in honour of former
Council member and Warden Bill Hill. Since its launch in 2015, the program has recognized 33
students and awarded a total of $82,500.
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For more information or to setup an interview, please contact:
 
Timothy Chan
Communications Manager
tchan@dufferincounty.ca
(519) 938-6036
 
 
Timothy Chan, Communications Manager | Office of the Chief Administrative Officer | County
of Dufferin | Phone: (519) 941-2816 x 2513 | tchan@dufferincounty.ca | 55 Zina St, Orangeville, ON L9W
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